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Dear Families, 
 
We want to welcome you to Wallscourt Farm Academy. We are delighted that you have chosen us. 
 
In this challenging time we appreciate it might feel odd not being able to see us in person or visit the 
Academy with your child.  
 
Usually, we visit children in their Nursery setting during the summer term. However, our aim is to link with 
nurseries by phone if possible.  
Please email us at the above email address to let us know if your child has attended, or is attending 
Nursery, and the name and telephone number of the Nursery/Pre-school.  We will be asking the Nursery 
about your child’s particular interests, friendships and needs. 
 
We will be holding our new families welcome meeting on Thursday 25th June 2020 from 7.00-7.45 p.m. and 
will repeat the meeting on Friday 26th June from 2.00-2.45 p.m. This meeting will be held online and 
further details will follow. Please read the Key Information Pack on the website and email any questions so 
that we can answer them during the meetings. You will also find a booklet from Noodle, our school dog, to 
read with your child. Please also take a look at our Top 10 film on our website. You will find this by going to 
the Academy information/Ethos and Vision page. 

 
In advance of starting school we are hoping to be able to provide other opportunities for you to come and 
get familiar with all things Wallscourt Farm! This is dependent on government guidance related to social 
distancing. As soon as we are able, we will give you further information. We appreciate your understanding 
during this unprecedented situation. In the meantime, you will find key information on our website, and, if 
you were keen to get ahead, our school uniform provider is Initially Yours. Please see our website for 
further information about uniform. 

 
We can’t wait to meet you and welcome you to Wallscourt Farm. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Sue Kelham and the Early Years Team 
Principal 

 
 

 
 


